
January
Twenty-ninth

1923.

Messrs. Maas Brothers, 
Tampa, -Florida.

Dear Sirs»-
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your 

letter of January 23rd with reference to a man calling 
himself G. W. Town, who claimed to be a Professor at 
this University.

We have had a similar inquiry from the 
Hillsboro Hotel of your city, but I regret cannot be 
on any assistance to you in locating Professor Town.
He is not and never has been connected with MoGill 
University.

Yours faithfully.

Principal’s Secretary


